
	

	

Dear friends of 
    Special Olympics 
 
„Heartbeat for the world“ 
    14th to 25th March 2017 
 

3. Delegation Update – April 2016 
	
	
Arrival (14.03.2017) and Departure (25.03.2017) Airport: 
Please find attached the information about which airport your delegation should plan to arrive 
at and depart from. The listed airport is the closest to the Host Town assinged your 
delegation. The GOC will be responsible for the costs of the schuttle from the listed airport to 
the Host Town and on to the Games site (Graz and Schladming) and back to the listed 
airport for your departure. If a delegation arrives at a different airport than on this list, we can 
not provide a shuttle and the delegation must pay the cost of the shuttel on their own.  
 
The arrival and departure destinations for delegations arriving and departing by train are the 
same as the destination listed for the airport. 
Please notice: Programs arriving by buses will receive the address of the Host Town 
Program from the GOC.  
 
Delegations who are coming earlier or departure later, are responsible for the cost. The GOC 
will be coverd the onsite cost from 14.03.2017-25.03.2017.  
 
 
Use of the 2017 SOWWG Logo:  
The official guidelines for the use of the 2017 SOWWG Logo have been published.  
Here is the link, where you find all necessary information about the use of the 2017 SOWWG 
Logo:  http://www.austria2017.org/en/games-2017/das-logo/logo-visual 
 
 
Visa Informations: 
Please find attached the list of the Delegations who require a Visa in order to enter Austria. If 
your Delegation needs a VISA please contact us (delegation.service@austria2017.org) and 
you will receive an invitation letter. 
 
 
It is the responsibility of each Delegation to request an invitation letter from the GOC.  
 
 
 
 



	

	

The GOC is still working with the ministry in Austria to provide a visa waiver 
but at this point the GOC can not gurantee a visa waiver. 
As soon as possible you will get the final information. 
 
This link is for your information for Austria Visa:  
http://www.schengenvisainfo.com/ 
 
 
Contact information - Head of Delegation: 
Please let us know the name and contact information of your Head of 
Delegation in order to start communicating directly. Please find attached 
a form tob e completed and returned tot he GOC (delegation.service@austria2017.org). 
 
Please notice that we need this information by 01.05.2016, 
because the next delegation update in May, will be sent to the HOD’s. 
 
 
Head of Delegation – Seminar 
By now you should have received the registration information and details about the HOD-
Seminar. The deadline for registration is August 1. 
Please send this completed registration form to: 
hod-meeting@austria2017.org  
 
 
Contact the GOC 
Please use the following contact information when you commuincate 
with the GOC: 
 
Delegation Service: 
Email: delegation.service@austria2017.org 
Tel.: +43664/883 15 557 
and please remember to copy your Regional sports director. 
 
Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the GOC.  

We look forward to welcoming you in Austria.  
See you in March 2017.  
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